
 

  

 

          

  

 

 
 
                                      
           21st April 2023 
 
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back after the Easter break.  We hope you all had a good holiday.  It has been lovely to 

see some sunshine on our return – let’s hope it continues! 

Curriculum plans 
Take a look at the class pages on Dojo for an overview of what your child will be learning this term. 
You can also find the overviews on the school website, in the class information section.   
 
New menu launch 
Mrs Dennis and her team have launched their brand-new menu that was designed with the school 
council.  On Thursday, Mrs Morris and I sampled the Wrap Bar when we had lunch with the school 
ambassadors. We were very impressed with the choice on offer. 
 
Reading sessions 
This half term, parents/carers of our Nursery, Reception and Key Stage One children will be invited 
into school to participate in a story time session and to share books with their child. 
 
Community garden 
Next week, we will start work on our community fruit and vegetable garden. Mrs Newbrook will also 
be launching a competition to name the garden so keep an eye on Dojo. 
 
And finally…. 
Good luck to Mrs Barrow, who will be taking part in the London Marathon at the weekend. We will be 
looking out for you on Sunday morning. 
 

Hope you all have a lovely weekend.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Kind Regards, 

 

Kath Osborne 
Headteacher  
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